Harton Grange

NEWSLETTER





Hello & Welcome

Welcome to our Summer Newsletter, we hope that you enjoy reading it! I would also like to take this opportunity to say welcome to all of our new residents, along with their families and friends.

We have been very busy at Harton Grange these past few months with a lot going on.

We have been using the new digital care plan system for over half a year now and it is going very well. We have found that the reduction in paperwork has enabled staff to spend meaningful and quality time with our residents. We are still ironing out creases but these are minimal and everyone is in agreement it is a step in the right direction.

As we head into the summer month, we have a lot planned with the departments coming together to provide a range of events for the residents at Harton Grange. Our hospitality and Life Enrichment teams are busy preparing for our Summer Fayre as well as out Hawaiian Party that we hold annually. Any donations for our tombola are greatly appreciated and please see Joy or Matthew to hand any in.

As always I have an open-door policy so if you would like to discuss anything with me directly, please come in and see me.

General Manager Judith Tully

Dates for your Diary

We have various events running this summer with even more to come.

July

Monday 14th Pete Johnson Musical Show

Wednesday 16th Geordie Talk

Friday 18th
Family Meeting

Monday 21st
Caitlin Black Show

Wednesday 30th Dementia Carers Café

August

Saturday 2nd Harton Grange Summer Fayre

Wednesday 13th Elvis Hawaiian Party

Wednesday 27th Dementia Carers Café



Dennis Turns 100!

Dennis, a resident at Harton Grange recently celebrated his 100th birthday. We have spent the day celebrating with entertainment and fun. Dennis has had a lot of visits from family and friends and received his telegram from the King as well as gifts and cards. He says his secret to a long life is hard work and that he "never missed a day's graft in his life". He has a huge love for South Shields and loves to talk about the history of the area and how much it has changed over the year. Dennis you are a truly marvellous man and a true gentleman. Happy Birthday!!!

The Wonderful Animals

We have welcomed Andy into Harton Grange who brought in some amazing animals for our residents to see and also handle. There were parrots, lizards, geckos, snakes, chinchilla and so much more. I was so amazing to see them all and we are all excited to welcome Andy and the animals back.



What we've been up to...





GETTING OUT IN THE GARDEN

Over the past few weeks, we have all been busy in the garden creating our new vegetable garden and herb planter. We have all been getting involved and now have radishes, turnips, carrot, onions, lettuce and much more that we are attending to and picking when they are ready. It is great to get outdoors in the sun and fresh air and we all feel it is good for the heart and the soul

SHOWING SUPPORT TO OUR VETERAN

With the 80th anniversary of VE day taking place in May we have all been celebrating and reminiscing about our memories of wartime. We have also been spending time with local veteran at NAAFI break where we take some of our veterans on Wednesday to have tea and breakfast and chat. We all want to give our deepest thanks and gratitude to those who served and are currently serving the armed forces and their family. Lest We Forget



LET'S TALK

facebook

Don't forgot to follow us at @BarchesterHartonGrange

Our best story this month had 51 likes

Averil Celebrates Her Birthday

All of us at Harton Grange would like to wish the lovely lady Averil a very Happy Birthday. We hope you loved your gift and had a lovely day.



NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND

Harton Grange

Fundraising for Our Foundation

Raising money for the Barchester Foundation is important to all of us at Harton Grange and we helped raise the most money in our division



We won the Foundation Hamper for raising the highest amount of money supporting our Regional Director Dannie Tsoneva who took part in a recent fundraising event for the foundation where she competed against other Regional Directors at a Cook Off. The cheque was presented by two of our residents Irene and Dennis who recently celebrated becoming 102 and 100 respectively.

Thank You

From all the team at Harton Grange we'd like to say a big thank you to you all for all your support and understanding over the last few months.

CELEBRATING SUCCESS

Last month it was carers week. To celebrate our wonderful carers, we gifted them a Cadbury's Gift Books filled with chocolates and sweets. Our carers are the back bone of the home and their hard work and dedication to caring for our residents is very much apricated and celebrated. All of us at Harton Grange would like to thank them for everything they do.



Harton Grange

Boldon Ln, South Shields, United Kingdom, NE34 0LZ

Tel: 0191 454 6000 • www.barchester.com



@BarchesterHartonGrange

